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Friday, 13 October 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Ireland Class, 
 
Update regarding consultations next week 

 
As you will be aware, we have our first parents’ consultation evenings of the academic year on 
Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th October 2023.  
 
Ireland Class has two teachers who will be involved in this process and to tie in with their working 

arrangements we wanted to let you know who will attend at each of our consultation evenings.  

 
Tuesday 17th October – Mrs Langley 

 
Wednesday 18th October – Mrs Hunt 

 
We realise that this is a change to previous arrangements, but provision has been made to ensure 
that the teachers have an effective handover of any information to give to you and any comments 

that you make at the meeting. 
 
If you do have any further questions, please do not hesitate your child’s class teacher.  
 
 
Best wishes,  
 

G Cobden 

 
Mrs G Cobden 
Assistant head teacher KS1 & EYFS 
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